GREENWOOD COUNTY COMMISSION MEETING SEPTEMBER 12TH, 2022

Chairman Roy Ballard called the regular meeting of the Greenwood County Commissioners to order at 9:00 a.m. Other members present were Ben Fox, Robert Morgan, Chuck Spradlin, Paul Hodge, County Counselor Paul Dean and Deputy County Clerk Deann McCaffree.

Commissioners led everyone present in the Pledge of Allegiance.

Spradlin moved to approve September 6th, 2022 Minutes, as written. Fox seconded. Motion carried 5-0.

Road and Bridge Report:

- An agreement has been reached with Road and Bridge and Ken Jones regarding property acquisition in the amount of \$640 on tadpole creek.
- A culvert on B Road has been placed.
- Crews are working on mowing and tree trimming.
- No word has been received from the contractors for repairs on Reece Road.

Spradlin moved to approve special payables in the amount of \$1,948.25 for supplies for Health Department. Fox seconded. Motion carried 5-0.

The fence viewing slated for next Monday, September 19th, will be held at 11 a.m. to afford for viewing the Hart/McCollum fence.

Hodge moved to approve a five-minute executive session to discuss legal matters pertaining to board members. Fox seconded. Motion carried 5-0. Meeting reconvened at 9:34 a.m. No decisions were made.

Paul Dean noted that he would like to see the Salt Springs map project completed.

Spradlin moved to adjourn at 9:46 a.m. Fox seconded. Motion carried 5-0.

the Polymon

Kathy Robison, County Clerk

ATTEST:

Roy Ballard, Chairman

Ben Fox, Vice Chairman

Chuck Spradlin, Member

Paul Hodge, Member

Robert Joe Morgan, Member